
James J. Wallace 
Director of Golf  

Brighton Dale Links 
Petrifying Springs Golf Course 

19600 75th Street, Suite 122-1 
Bristol, Wisconsin 53104 

Office (262) 857-1869 

Cell (262) 331-4978 
Fax: (262) 857-1885 

 

Department of Public Works & Development Services 
Shelly Billingsley, Director 

March 25, 2024 

Golf Division Report 

Golf Simulator Update 

The golf simulators were taken down on Thursday March 14th. The 2023/2024 winter 
finished roughly 200 rounds higher than that of 2022/2023. It’s encouraging to see that 
simulator rounds have increased, despite losing a few weekends to being open for outdoor 
golf.  

General 

- Max Bichanich has been added to the Brighton Dale Grounds team as the 
Equipment Manager/Crew Leader.  

- The spring hiring process is moving along well to this point. Several of our returning 
seasonal staff have come back to work and we are steadily adding new team 
members.  

- The golf courses have had some great days when we have been able to open, 
tracking just over 1000 rounds for the season thus far between both properties. 

- We hope to fully open all of the golf courses the week of the 25th tentatively, 
provided weather continues to improve. 

Projects 

Red Pines/Practice Facility Improvements 

- We will have a copy of the project plans at the meeting if anyone has any questions 
to review. 

Brighton Dale Drainage Line 

- We have purchased replacement tile and are currently working to repair the drain 
line across the driving range at Brighton Dale. We have utilized a contractor to 
assist us with the deepest portions of the line where our equipment is not capable. 
We expect the drainage to be completed in the coming weeks. 

Petrifying Springs Restroom 

 
- We had a meeting with the Purchasing Division on March 19th to review the needs 

and begin preparation of the bid documents for a new waterless restroom structure 
on hole 6 at Petrifying Springs Golf Course. 

 
Equipment 
 

- We are expecting a shipment of new golf carts in May, which will be the carts 
ordered in 2023, and approximately 1/3 of the full fleet.  
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